Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 12:02 PM
To: '‘Mark Drollinger'

Subject: RE: Former Red Star Site

Hello Mark,

| just sent you our response to the draft work plan.

| plan on being present at the site on June 30 in order to observe the sampling. If that day and time changes, let me
know. The only times next week that are not good for me are Tuesday and Wednesday mornings. Thanks

Anne Jurek, M.S.

Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721; Ext. 36721

anne.jurek@acgov.org

From: Mark Drollinger [mailto:mdrollinger@CitadelEnvironmental.com]

Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 8:44 AM

To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health <Anne.Jurek@acgov.org>

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Michael Boettger (mboettger@themichaelsorg.com)
<mboettger@themichaelsorg.com>; Nalinna Rasu <nrasu@CitadelEnvironmental.com>

Subject: Former Red Star Site

Anne,

Good morning. | hope you are well. In advance of your approval, and the ACDPW five day notification, we have
penciled in a drilling team for Thursday June 30" for soil and groundwater sampling at this facility. Assuming no on-
going concerns we plan on beginning at 8AM, earlier if we get approval. | very much appreciate your review and
acceptance of the Work Plan. Thank you.

Mark

Mark Drollinger, M.Eng, CSP, CHMM, EiT

Director, Environmental Geology & Engineering
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